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5th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Further to the letter dated 2nd June from the Sea View Trust informing you that PCA is possibly opening to more 
pupils from Mon 15th June, we are now in a position to confirm we are proposing to safely re-open to 
additional pupils with effect from Monday 15th June. Your child will therefore be returning to school on a part 
time phased basis for two days per week with effect from that date. 
 
As discussed with your child’s class teacher last week, this is part of a blended offer of partial school 
attendance alongside staff continuing to support home learning on the days your child is not attending school. 
Please be aware that your child will only be attending school on a Monday and Tuesday OR a Thursday and 
Friday of each week. 
 
Next week we will provide further information confirming the exact days they will be attending, along with an 
information pack about new routines and procedures, class groups, staffing and travel arrangements. 
 
Your child will be in a class of up to 8 pupils of a similar age, supported by a Teacher and two Teaching 
Assistants. The staff will be consistent throughout the 5 week period and the class group will remain in their 
own ‘bubble’ split between two classrooms whilst on the school premises to support social distancing and to 
limit cross contamination. 
 
We are sure you will appreciate, a great deal of thought and consideration has gone into providing as risk free 
an environment as possible for both children and staff alike. The school has a comprehensive Coronavirus risk 
assessment for your information on the school website www.park.blackpool.sch.uk. We also have a detailed 
risk management plan in place that supports all aspects of school life during this period of partial re-opening. 
 
We very much appreciate your flexibility, understanding and support during such a challenging time for us all 
and would urge that should you have any questions do not hesitate to get in touch with school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr K Berry 
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